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Date: 19.11.2024 

ADVISORY/CAUTION FOR JOB SEEKERS 
FAKE RECRUITMENT NOTICES & APPOINTMENT OFFERS 

It has come to the notice of the College that false offers of appointment for the post/s 
in Kamala Nehru College are being generated through e-mail and sent to job aspirants. 
It has also been brought to the notice of the College that fraudulent communications 
are being sent from various domains offering positions in KNC. It is reported that the 
miscreants have even taken money from the aspirant public on the pretext that they 
will get an appointment in KNC. Wherever complaints are received, the KNC has taken 
action to register a case under the relevant provisions of the Indian Penal Code [IPC] 
and the Information Technology Act. 

It is hereby brought to the notice of public/ job seekers that all the recruitments in KNC 
are conducted by KNC directly through transparent methods. All appointments in KNC 
are done through formal channels only and advertisements for recruitment to various 
posts in KNC will be published in the National or Local dailies KNC has not authorized 
any individual/firm to act on its behalf on matters of recruitment and all recruitments in 
KNC are handled by KNC itself. 

Therefore, job aspirants are hereby advised to take adequate precaution before 
responding to such fake documents including offers of appointments. In case of any 
doubt, the candidates may contact the Principal, KNC, August Kranti Marg, New Delhi 
-110049 [telephone No.011-26494881 or e-mail ID principal@knc.du.ac.in] Q t"' 
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